

2017-2018 Mrs. McEwen's School Supply List

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the Pre-K Center at Gidney Avenue School! We are looking forward to a wonderful school year with your child and working together with you as a family. Here is a list of supplies that will be needed and used throughout your child's school year in Pre-K. Thank you for your donations.

Student Needs: (Please label everything)

- Book Bag Large size, NO wheels please!
- Change of clothes (shirt, pants, underwear and socks). Please place these items in a Gallon Zip Lock Bag and be sure to label each article of clothing with your child's name. The bag should be labeled with the child's name and teacher's name.
- Small blanket to be used during rest time.

Classroom:

- 2 boxes of facial tissue
- 3 containers of Clorox disinfecting wipes (NO BABY WIPES)
- 5 glue sticks
- 1 box of Gallon Size Zip Lock bags
- 1 package of BLACK DRY ERASE markers (thin size, not the fat ones)
- Paper towels
- Mr. Clean Magic Erasers

We have crayons, markers, scissors, paper and pencils in our classroom for your child to use. These are supplied by the Pre-K Program and you DO NOT need to send in these items. Students will also receive a red Pre-K Communication folder for school notices and school work. Thank you very much!

Sincerely,

Mrs. McEwen - Classroom Teacher, Imcewen@necsd.net